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We wish to register my objection to the proposed local plan. We should not be building on the Green Belt but 
using existing Brownfield sites such as Fiddlers Ferry first. The additional traffic on already congested roads 
will cause much disruption and lead to poorer air quality. 
David and Carole Spruce 




